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01/04/2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Regarding the local incident at the end of the school day, the action we took in school was immediate 

and responsive to ensure the safety of all parents and pupils by asking everyone to wait inside the 

school doors for a short while. due to being alerted of a police incident occurrence on Park estate at the 

same time as the children were leaving. 

We did not initiate a lock down, hence the reason of sending a thank you message this morning via Dojo 

rather than an official letter last night.   The incident was dealt with via the police very quickly and they 

deemed it posing no risk to our school.  We do not know any further information regarding the incident. 

Once again, I thank everyone for your cooperation and support in keeping everyone safe. 

 

If anyone would like to discuss this further, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

K Peters                                                              L Wright  

 

Mrs Peters.                                                                         Mrs Wright  

(Headteacher)                                                                    (Head of School) 
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